
 

Legislators should heed call to put people first 
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I hope every Montgomerian read Ken Scott's Alabama Voices column on the front page of the  

Voices section in Sunday's Advertiser. 

 

It would be great if a copy of this article were placed on the desk of every legislator in every 

state and especially in Washington, D.C., and made mandatory reading. 

 

All he said hits the nail on the head politically speaking. Our representatives and senators need to  

realize they work for us as citizens [and] need to reflect our wishes in their votes [for] support of 

bills, etc. They weren't put in office just to further a political career. 

 

I would also tell them that this last election should be a warning: Represent John Q. Public or get 

voted out next time and the next time and the next time until our point is made. 

Barbara Crippen 

Montgomery 

 


